February 14, 1997

Division of Corporations
Florida Department of State
P.O.Box 6327

Tallahasses, FL 32314

Dear Sirs:

Document # N94000006140 FEI Number 65-0595648

I would like to inform you of our change of address which is now:-
Light of the World Christian Church, Inc.

4940 Thames Lane

Sarasota FL 34238

Also, please send to the new address the 1997 NONPROFIT CORPORATION
ANNUAL REPORT packet as we have not received it.

Thank you for your attention.

Yours truly,

4940 Thames Lane, Sarasota FL 34238 * (941) 921-2359
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